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Dear Hornsby Parents,
Welcome to Hornsby Elementary School! My name is Ms. Latrina Brown and I am very excited about working with you and your child. I hope to get to know each and every one of you as the year continues to proceeds on. Just a little about myself, I am a first year teacher, I graduated from the great Benedict College, I am from Augusta, Ga, and I love working with children. 
I will be working extremely hard to establish our classroom as a positive, challenging, comfortable, and safe learning environment where we can do our very best. However, you and your child will be equally as hard to make this a successful and rewarding year as well. I encourage all parents to take the time to sit down and discuss with your child what they are learning and reinforce that learning at home.
Every day your child will receive a conduct sheet as well as important documents in their homework folder. It is very important that their folders are being checked every day so you will be aware of your child’s behavior and other important information they will receive as I am given the information. Folders will be sent home every day of the week except Friday. If you have any questions comments or concerns, you may send me an email at brownla1@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us or if you would like my personal cell number let me know and I will get that information to you.    
Warm regards,
Latrina Brown
Kindergarten Teacher
Hornsby Elementary School


image1.png




